

12<sup>th</sup> September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

## **Important Information**

We have a number of students in school who have severe nut allergies that could be life threatening so we must take all responsible precautions to keep everyone safe.

Please may we remind you that the academy is a 'nut free' zone and we ask that students do not bring any nut related products into school. This includes items in packed lunches and breaktime snacks. Peanut butter, Nutella sandwiches, Muesli bars and seed mix bars are all examples of foods that often contain nuts.

Thank you for your support in this matter.

Yours faithfully

Sandra Saunders

S. L. Saundes

**Operations Manager**